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This Week..... 
 

In English we have been writing our recount of 
the wedding. We have made sure we have 

answered the questions who, what, where, when 
why and how. We have remembered we must 
ALWAYS use capital letters for names of 
people and places, “I” and the start of a 

sentence. We have even used time words to 
signpost out recounts. 

In Maths we have been measuring length. We 
discussed that when measuring we must always 

begin at 0 on the measuring tool. We are 
getting used to the words metres and 

centimetres and what they mean. 
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Phonics –Mrs Williamson’s group have 
looked at ‘ar’ and ‘ng’. 

Mrs Lucarelli’s group have looked at 
‘ie’, ‘ou’, ‘ea’ and ‘ay’. 

Next Week.... 

We are going to have a Maths day on 
Wednesday. The children will move 
around the classrooms completing 

different mathematical challenges. 
We will also be looking at time this 

week in Maths. 
 

In English we will be looking at the 
Jewish festival of Purim. 

 
 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Amelia, Mia, Lewis, Sienna, Isabella, 
Florence, Elissa and Kayla. 

Dates for your Diary  
Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea – Thursday 15th 

March. 2-2:30pm Mums and Grandmas are 
invited to attend.   Lent Toy Sale – As part of 
our Lent giving we are asking children to ‘give 
up’ a toy in order to raise money for the Lent 

appeal. Toys can be brought in from next 
Thursday and children are able to purchase 

toys at the sale on 20th March 2pm. A 
maximum of £3 to be brought in. Parents may 

come along but please let the children buy 
first. Thank you! 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week – 

Daisy – For great independent work. 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Thomas - For an excellent recount. 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Thankfulness– 

Dashel 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 
newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  


